
August 19, 2025 
 
The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2024-2026 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Ashley Debroux M. 34 Duchess Ct. Appleton 
Kelly Micke A. 1240 Boxer St. Kaukauna 
Megan Sjoberg E. 2032 Bear Paw Trl. Kaukauna 
 


